Regular Collection: \$2,592.34 Online Giving: \$80.00 THANK YOU!

NEW PARISHIONER: Welcome to our Parish Community. Please fill out our registration form!

BIENVENIDO! A nuestra familia!. Por favor llene la forma de registro.

PRO-LIFE ROSARY, Every Saturday 5p.m.

WEEK MASSES SCHEDULE:

SATURDAY, Sep. 16: 5:30p.m. For the Unborn

SUNDAY, Sep. 17: 8:30a.m. Helen Smith (H)

11:30a.m. Larry McGregor (+)

5:00 p.m. For the Victims of Natural Disasters

7:00p.m. Spanish

WEDNESDAY, Sep. 20: 12 Noon followed by Adoration

Mrs. Johnnie Dennis, Jose Luis Silva, Hortensia Alfonso, Isabel Saló, Gregorio Colón, Orlando Colón, Carlos Juan Colón, Marcos Joel Rivera, Pedro Marrero, Raquel Silva, Andrea Silva, Manuel Marrero, Rolando Marrero, Efrain Ramos.

<u>ALTAR FLOWERS</u>: Please call the parish office to reserve a date for your floral offering to God in memory or honor of a love one.

PRAYERS NEEDED: Please pray for those who are sick or recuperating, their family, and caregivers: Larry G. Bell (H), Delores Spengler (H), Jaqueline Eberhart, Sherry Williams, Mrs. Giusi, Jim Lowery, Juan Martinez, Argue Family, Elayne Richards, Phillis Walls, Betty Horton, Slade Bush, Maria O'Malley, Harry Sellers, Wyatt Gordon, Hanne Davis, Thomas Walton, Gary Nearhoof, William Neal, Sherrie Rivera.

SODALITY: The next Sodality meeting will be Sunday, September 24th at 10:00 in the Lazarus building. Rosary will follow at 11:00 in the church. All women of the parish are invited to join! For more information, contact Susan Temple @ 334-728-0355.

INTENCIONES: Mantengamos en oración a los difuntos, los enfermos sus familiares y las personas que los cuidan: José R. Morales (H), Rigo Jimenez (+), Chris Garcia (H), Santos Bautista Alejandre (+) Elvira de Navarro (H), Hermenegildo Benitez (H), Gloria Soto (H), Maria Gonzalez Tejedor (H), Sofia Suarez (H) Sr. y Sra. Vazquez, Efren Rivera, Josefina Cabral, Silvia Villar, Carmen Avino.

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION (RE) NEWS: The primary purpose of our Religious Education Program is faith formation. Faith formation is an ongoing development of the whole person into the image and likeness of Jesus Christ, Discipleship. To use the image of St. Paul "we put on Christ" so that Christ is the center of our lives. The second purpose of our Religious Education Program is sacramental preparation. Sunday, 17 September 2017 starts the new RE year! Classes are offered Sun-

days, at 10:15 am, and 5:45 pm, September – May.

RCIA: (The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adult's) Do you have an interest in becoming a Catholic? Do you want to learn more? Do you need to "catch up" on your sacraments? If so, RCIA is the place for you! New classes will be starting onSeptember 28, 2017, from 6:45 to 8 p.m. in the Parish Hall. For registration or inquiries contact Mrs. Lisa Flatt (334) 540-5329

<u>CHILD PROTECTION RETRAINING</u>: The new training year for Child Protection began August 1st. All religious, employees, and volunteers with substantial contact with minors must complete their annual retraining by October 31st.

BURSE CLUB COLLECTION: Please don't forget to put your Burse Club envelope in the collection. The Burse Club is an effort that supports seminarian education and dues are only \$12.00 per year (no meetings for this club and no time commitments!). Registered members of the parish should have received an envelope from the Archdiocese – please, if you have not mailed your contribution, put your envelope in the second collection. Please be generous.

EDUCATION IN THE FAITH: True Devotion to the Blessed Virgin Mary: On Sunday September 24 after the 11:30 Mass in the parish hall we will begin an in depth study on St. Louis De Montfort's True Devotion to the Blessed Mother. This devotion has been recommended to the whole Church by St. John Paul II, and has been practiced by such noteworthy persons as St. Teresa of Calcutta, St. Maximilian Kolbe, and many other saints. We will conduct the class on the last Sunday of the month until next summer. The class will include a pot luck lunch so please bring a favorite dish to share if you are able. Please address any questions to Steve Carrige at 706-593-4080.

YOUTH GROUP: St. Patrick Youth Group Meeting Change- Please join us at the St. Patrick Parish Hall on our new day: Tuesday, 05 September at 6:00 PM for our next meeting. We are looking for young & motivated teens as well as any interested parents or adult volunteers! Snacks & refreshments will be provided. Questions? Contact Johnny Rodriguez(706) 587-5532

ST. PATRICK LAZARUS': We need volunteers to all different duties in the Thrift Shop. Mon-Wed-Fri from 9a.m. –2p.m. Please call the parish office if you will like to help (334) 298-9025. Please bring your used groceries plastic and paper bags to Lazarus Society. We will re-use the paper bags to pack the food we give to the people in need.

AFRICAN AMERICAN CONTRIBUTIONS TO THE CATHOLIC

CHURCH: Blessed Trinity Shrine Retreat is offering a One Day Program, Saturday, October 7, 2017 9:45a.m. to 2:30p.m. Saturday morning Mass will be part of the day's schedule. Presenter will be Sister Mary Ann Henagan. For information please call: (334) 855-4474.

SECOND COLLECTION: This weekend, we will be taking up the National Collection for The Catholic University of America. Your support will enable Catholic University to expand its impact in preparing the next generation of leadership for our Church and nation. We appreciate your generosity.